
NOTICE: Welcome Hospice of the Valley - Supportive 
Care for Dementia Program to Our Centers of 
Excellence (COE) Network 
 
February 7, 2025 
 
Dear Providers, 
 
Centers of Excellence (COEs) deliver exceptional care, adhere to state and national best practice standards, and 
meet rigorous staffing and performance metrics annually to maintain their designation. 
 
We are excited to welcome a new COE to our network: 
 
Hospice of the Valley - Supportive Care for Dementia Program 
3811 N 44th St, Phoenix, AZ 85018 
(602) 767-8300 
https://www.hov.org/dementia/supportive-care-for-dementia/ 
 
Centers of Excellence for Dementia specialize in supporting adults with dementia and other memory disorders. 
Their services include: 
• 24/7 phone support 
• Home visits 
• Caregiver groups and education 
• Connections to screening, diagnosis, and treatment 
 
For more information about COEs, please visit our Centers of Excellence page. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Rose Kent, Social Determinants of Health (SDOH) and COE 
Coordinator, at rose.kent@azblue.com. 
 
Thank you for your dedication to providing outstanding care. 
 
 

 
 To view this notice for embedded links and content specific to education-related material, please visit us online at 

https://www.azblue.com/health-choice-az under our “For Providers” tab 
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